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Project/Contract Title: L3Harris Radio Communication System Upgrade  Received Date: 8/27/2020 

Project/Contract No: RQET2000012  Funding Source: Administration 

Department: Information Technology    

Estimated Cost of Project/Bid: $21,000,000.00    

Description of Project/Bid: Miami-Dade County operates a Countywide L3Harris P25 800Mhz Public Safety Radio system that 
is divided into System-A and System-B. First responders from Federal, State and Local agencies are 
supported on System-B, while local government services are supported on System-A. There are 
approximately 33,000 user devises operating on MDC radio network. System-A serves as a backup 
for System-B, therefore should be as similar as possible. In 2004 FCC issued a report and order to 
modify its rules governing the 800Mhz band. The order required its users, including MDC to 
reconfigure radio operations by engaging in frequency swap, known as re-banding. Phase I 
(System-B coverage update) was completed in 2018 and this is a Phase II of the plan to enhance 
System-A and provide same system coverage as System-B. This update is the vital part of 
sustainability of MDC. 
 

 

Contract Measures  
 Measure Program Goal Percent  
                No Measure                         SBE-G&S   
     

Reasons for Recommendation 
An analysis of the factors contained in Implementing Order 3-41, as well as, an analysis of the project package indicates a No 
Measure is appropriate for this project as this is a Bid Waiver awarded to L3 Harris. 
 
There are no SBE certified firms under these commodity codes. 
 
NIGP 93684 Towers, Radio/Radar, etc., Maintenance and Repair, Including Painting, NIGP 72684 Towers: Broadcasting, Cellular, 
Microwave, Transmitting, etc. 
         
                 

Living Wages: YES  NO X  Highway: YES  NO X  Heavy Construction: YES  NO X 
                 
Responsible Wages: YES  NO X  Building: YES  NO X       
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